Dear students,

All of us at IPC are so excited to meet you in January!

We also thought you would be excited to meet each other! So, we created a Facebook group just for
you all - UNCG International Exchange Students Spring 2012

Join the group and meet your cohort! We hope this will be a great opportunity for you to meet your
peers, ask each other questions, and become more excited for your exchange at UNCG!

Let me know if you have any questions!

Kind regards,




